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Conn. Insurers Should Note Stricter Market Exit Oversight
Day Pitney Insurance and Reinsurance Partner Elizabeth Retersdorf authored an article for Law360 titled, "Conn. Insurers 
Should Note Stricter Market Exit Oversight." The article details the Connecticut Insurance Department's issuance of a new 
bulletin, PC 34-23, reflecting a unique, and more strict, approach to insurer activity that affects the market.

Read the full article here.
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